
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF BOIL WATER CANCELLATION  
 
SIMNASHO/SCHOOLIE FLAT WATER SYSTEM  
PWS: 10410112 
DATE: 09/12/2025 
 
 
RESIDENTS OF THE SIMNASHO/SCHOOLIE FLAT WATER SYSTEM THIS IS A 
NOTIFICATION THAT THE BOIL WATER NOTICE HAS BEEN CANCELLED  AFTER 
SATISFACTORY RESULTS FROM LAB TESTING AND COMPLIANCE WITH THE EPA. 
 
Water samples were conducted on 09.09.2025 and on 09.10.2025 which resulted in negative 
presence of Total coliforms and E.coli bacteria with in the water system.   
 
The repairs made to the 3 inch water main and the 1 inch water service line are in operating order.  
 
Confederated Tribes of Warm Springs Public Utilities water and wastewater division apologize for 
the inconvenience that this issue has caused and are striving to build capacity within the 
infrastructure and department personnel.  
 
We want to say Thank you for your patience and understanding in this matter and we look forward 
to providing better quality of life for all one step at a time. w 
 
 
 
                     Any questions please feel free to contact me directly, 
 
 
    Chico Holliday 
                   PUD GM  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


		2025-09-12T16:40:33-0700
	Chico Holliday




